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This week’s attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 

Rec Robin 92.7% Wren 90.1% 

Y1 Finch 94% Sparrow 94.3% 

Y2 Blackbird 98% Starling 96.9% 

Y3 Swallow 96.3% Swift 97.2% 

Y4 Jackdaw 91.3% Raven 97.7% 

Y5 Heron 94.1% Kingfisher 94% 

Y6 Kestrel 93.5% Peregrine 94.8% 

Familiarise yourself with the privacy settings and reporting    
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www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to thank you and your children for all of 

your support with our new homework challenge.  It 

has been wonderful to see the children really getting 

into their topic work and having their work             

celebrated in class. Bravo! 
 

I wish you all a relaxing half term break and look  

forward to seeing you all on Monday 19th February 

2018, ready to start the next half term. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

Goals Galore! 

Violin Success 

Congratulations to German and     

Hannah who took their grade one    

violin exam and passed.  They were 

awarded their certificates during       

celebration assembly today. 

Well done to our Year 6 football team 

who played against South Wootton 

Junior and won. The children played 

extremely well as a team and scored 

six goals. Final score 6 - 3. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

9th February  

Break up for half term 

23rd February 

Sponsored Bounce 

6th March 

Y2 visit Kings Lynn Museum 

14th & 15th March  

Parent Consultations 

19th March 

Meet the Headteacher briefing 

Weds 28th March 

Break up for Easter 

16th April 

Children return to school 

PTA ~ Sponsored Bounce 

The sponsored bounce will 
take place on the Friday after 

half-term 23rd Feb 2018.   

 

Sponsor forms can be    
downloaded from our website 

and hard copies can be         
obtained from the school    

office.  

Miss Nowrung leaves us to go 

on maternity leave today with 

Mrs Dexter taking over class  

responsibility of Robin Class. 

 

We wish Miss Nowung all the 

best in her new role as Mum and 

look forward to hearing news of 

her new arrival.  

 

Miss Nowrung Maternity Leave 

Our new homework challenge has been a huge success.  

The children have produced a variety of fantastic pieces of 

work from models to detailed written work.  Please look on 

the gallery section of the website for more examples. 


